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Oct 18,2023

Dear Parents of Eighth Grade Students:

We are pleased to inform you that we have begun plans for the June 2024 graduation of your child from Pablo
Casals Middle School 181. In order for us to meet and sustain the ever-rising costs of the activities and
materials connected with this occasion, senior dues in the amount of $160.00 per graduate will need to be
collected. We are doing our best to keep the cost of senior dues at the lowest possible price. Please note that,
along with the graduation expenses outlined below.

The senior dues package includes the following items only:

Senior Portraits Cap & Gown Yearbook Senior T-Shirt Flowers for
the Auditorium Awards Diploma Case Souvenir Tassel Senior Sweatshirt
(personalization extra) Printing Expenses (Tickets & Programs)

Senior Day & other Celebrations (in school parties) Bowling Trip

Please keep in mind that students will not receive their senior portraits until Senior Dues are paid in full.

*%Please note: Senior Dues Do Not cover: **
« Senior Trip Cost
« The cost of the Senior Trip is $100.00 (Holiday Hills, Wednesday June 5")- mone
due 3/29/2024. :
o Senior Dance Cost
o The Parent Association will send more information about the dance at a later date.

Optional items, such as school rings, have been offered to seniors but they are not required to be purchased. The
order forms are available on ms181info.weebly.com and the students’ Google Classroom. Copies of the order
form have also been sent home. Order forms and payment are due Thursday, October 19th.

Senior dues will be collected during Homeroom only in the main office by Ms. Brucia, beginning Monday
10/23/23. PAYMENT MAY BE MADE IN CASH OR MONEY ORDER ONLY. Personal checks will not be accepted.
Please make all money orders to Pablo Casals Middle School 181. Your child’s name and class as well as home
telephone rumber must be written on the money order. Senior dues are due by January 8, 2024.

meprely,
NI
hel Philbert-Goode

Assistant Principal
Rphilbert@schools.nyc.gov
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October 10, 2023
Dear Parent/Guardian:

Beginning Monday, October 23, 2023, grade eight students will be able to participate in the Senior
Candy Fundraiser Sale. Attached to this letter you will see the benefits of participating in the fundraiser
to help alleviate some of the cost for the senior dues and the senior trip. In addition, students in the past
sold enough candy from the fundraiser to cover the cost of both, the senior dues and the senior trip. If
you wish for your child to participate in the fundraiser, please fill out and sign the tear-off below.

Please be advised that if you approve your child’s participation in this activity that you, the parent, take
responsibility for all monies collected until your child gives this money into the school. In addition, the
parent or guardian will be responsible for any money or candy if lost or stolen. If you wish to have your
child participate in this program please complete the form below. In addition, please feel free to contact
me at (718) 904-5600. Thank you.

Si

ely,
aché?’ﬁ?&f; )

ssistant Principal

I give my child permission to be a part of the Senior Fundraiser Candy Sale

Parent’s Name:

Parent’s Signature:

Child’s Name: Class:

Contact Phone Number:

2» contact number or emait
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TO: 8= Grade Students and Parents

FROM: Rachel Philbert-Goode, Assistant Principal
DATE: October 16, 2023

SUBJECT: Fundraising

Beginning this month, the eighth grade will conduct its own fundraising effort to reduce the cost of the senior dues
and the senior trip. Students who elect to participate in the grade 8 fund raising activity can earn as much as 100%
of their senior dues and trip costs!

Senior Dues: $160.00
Senior Trip: $100.00 (Holiday Hills, Wednesday, June 5, 2024)
Total cost= $260.00

Here is how it works:
There are sixty (60) candy bars in a box sold at $1.00 a piece. Students must return $60, of that, $34 is for the

cost of the chocolate and $26 goes to the student’s senior expenses. Any monies collected go to the Senior Dues
first, then the Senior Trip.

Amount of candy to sell (’I“l{;);i%'fltes) Senior Dues Senior Trip
1 box $234.00 $134.00 $100.00
2 boxes $208.00 $108.00 $100.00
3 boxes $182.00 $82.00 $100.00
4 boxes $156.00 $56.00 $100.00
5 boxes $130.00 $30.00 $100.00
6 boxes $104.00 $4.00 $100.00
7 boxes $78.00 $3.00 $75.00
8 boxes $52.00 $0.00 $52.00
9 boxes $26.00 $0.00 $26.00
10 boxes $0.00 $0.00 $0.00

*If a child sells 10 boxes, results in & balance of $0.00.

Please note: Students will be required to meet the necessary behavior requirements in order to participate in the
Senior Trip activity. No cash refunds of fund-raising material will be made under any circumstances.

Any questions, please contact Ms. Brucia (ext. 41050).



